
Editorial review/acceptance 

 
Articles submitted to The Tube are currently reviewed at a minimum by the editor and co-editor. 

The review will assess the accuracy of fact, clarity of presentation, use of references and 

relevance to practice of gastroenterology nursing. The editor/co-editor may also request a 

committee member review any article, particularly if the article is a sub-specialty of 

gastroenterology nursing and the committee member area of special interest/work. 

 

All articles which are being considered for publication may be reviewed and returned to the 

author with suggestions for revisions and improvement. The author will be provided with a 

deadline in which to provide the revised article in order to comply with publication schedule. 

 

The Editor's decision to publish or reject an article is final. You are welcome to email or phone 

the Editor to discuss your article should it not be accepted for publication. 

 

 


